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AP Physics C  Summer Assignments.


1. You are to complete 3 WebAssign assignments over the summer.
a. The three assignments will count as the first three LAB grades in the course.
b. The assignments cover material discussed in chapters 1-3 of the text and Appendices.
c. The problems assigned in WebAssign are taken directly from problems presented at the end of each chapter. Thus prior to answering the WebAssign problems, you may want to review the problems in the text first and the answers at the end of the text in order to help you figure out if you are doing the problems correctly.
d. Make sure to do the introductory WebAssign assignment (Intro to WebAssign) to familiarize yourself with the system and the notations used in mathematical answers.
e. You should be able to login to WebAssign using the following set of information for our course   NGHS AP Physics C 2017-2018. 
i. Select the “I have a class Key” tab at right on WebAssign login screen
ii. Class Key: northgwinnett.ga 7764 1262
iii. Use the self enrollment procedures.

f. [bookmark: _GoBack]The first assignment will be available starting May 24th   and must be completed by mid June. 
i. The cost should be $10.50 payable online through WebAssign.
ii. We will be using WebAssign throughout the school year, so this one fee ought to allow you access for the entire 2017-2018school year.
iii. Subsequent assignments (#2 and #3) will be available in early June. The due dates for the next two are in July and August. NO MAKE-UPS.

2. Check out the Hyperphysics website at Georgia State University. (Google search for hyperphysics).
3. An additional virtual text book editions are available at:  https://openstax.org/subjects/science
a. Select College Physics for AP Courses
b. You may then view online or download a pdf version.

4. Finally one last resource that is of great help is the AP College Board website (AP Central) that runs the Advanced 
Placement program. Navigate your way to AP Physics C and review the course details and view past exam problems.

5. If you need to e-mail me any questions during the Summer or next year regarding the Summer Assignments or the course please do so at Kent_Ames@gwinnett.k12.ga.us







